North Shore Nursery School

December 2015 Issue



Dates to Remember

December 22nd Christmas Program

December 23rd -January 3rd Christmas Break No classes

January 13th Sports Unlimited

January 18th MLK Jr Day - no classes Kidville Day Off Event

January 20th Membership Meeting

January 27th Teddy Roosevelt Society

January 28th Pajama Day Pajama Drive

Summer Camp Information will be available in January 90 Plandome Road Manhasset, NY 11030 516-365-7244 NSNurserySchool@verizon.net

From the Director:

Although it hardly feels like Christmas with this beautiful weather we have been having, it is definitely Christmas time in our classrooms. Children and teachers are working hard on beautiful decorations, gifts and songs. Listening to their voices as they practice their songs for the Christmas show is such a joy!

It has been a very busy time at NSNS. The Parents Night Out event was a huge success thanks to Danielle Schenkel, Mary Lee Rajpal and all of our wonderful parents. It was a great evening that was enjoyed by all!! The wreath sale was also a great success, thanks to all who ordered. The Christmas Giving program had an overwhelming response and through the generosity of our NSNS families, many, many children and families in our community will have a merrier Christmas!!

I hope you will all join us for our Christmas show on Tuesday, December 22nd at 9:30 am. The show will be held in the church this year and refreshments, afterward, will be enjoyed in the auditorium.

From all of us at North Shore Nursery School, we wish you and your families very Merry Christmas, and a happy and healthy New Year!

Dale O'Brien

Membership News

*Next membership meeting - Wed Jan 20th at 9:30 am in the auditorium. Younger siblings are always welcome!

*Please spread the word about NSNS, you are our greatest advertisers!!

Calling all 2 and 3 year olds!!!

If you are interested in adding Enrichment Fridays or any additional days for 2's starting in January, please let us know asap!

Spots are filling up quickly! Get your registration for 2016-2017 in soon!

Board of Directors

Our Social chairs will begin working on a Spring Ladies Night Out event. If you have any ideas or would like to lend a hand planning the event, please contact Danielle Schenkel dcota82@aol.com or Mary Lee Rajpal MaryLee7@gmail.com





May Peace be
your gift at
Christmas and
your blessing all
year through!
~Author
Unknown

Save the Date:

Ladies Recipe Exchange
January 13th
7 pm to 9 pm
At the home of Shannon Fox
More information will be
coming soon

Children's Day Off Event

January 18th Kidville, in Roslyn 11am - 12:30pm \$30 per child

All children ages 2-5 are invited for gym time, music with a live band and pizza lunch

RSVP by Jan 8th Checks payable to NSNS

(Limited Space)

Christmas Program

Please join us on Tuesday, December 22nd for our annual Christmas Program. The children have been rehearsing their songs to sing to all of you. The program will take place in the Church at 9:30am followed by refreshments in the auditorium. All classes will take part, 2's parents are invited to attend as well. Please enter the church through the main doors on Plandome Rd. Children must be brought to the NSNS doors as usual by 9:15. Please have your child arrive on time as we will be leaving the building shortly after 9:15. The parking restriction will be lifted on George St. so we remind you that there will be no parking in the lot. All Children will be dismissed after the refreshments with their families.

Reminders

*Traffic -Please turn off your car while waiting for the doors to open in the morning and for children to be dismissed. The church has a strict no idling policy that helps ensure the health of others waiting outside. We also ask that you do not park in the lot to walk your child to the door. We have very limited spaces & if there are any spaces available, they are for parents who are staying for the day. Please pass this on to whoever drops off your child!

*School Photos -Please return any unwanted photo pages and your payment as soon as possible. We would like to have them all returned before the Christmas break.

Health

*Please help us keep germs to a minimum. Please teach your child to cover his/her nose and mouth when coughing and sneezing. Children should also know how to use a tissue and blow their nose. All children, even 2 year olds are able to understand. We teach this in class, but it must be reinforced at home. Please keep children home when they are feverish and/or coughing, sneezing consistently.

*Please remember we are a nut-free school. Even foods made in a plant that makes foods with peanuts or tree nuts are not safe! Please read all labels carefully!